
 

VERY OLD BOTTLE FOUND… 

 

My husband was hunting in the Avondale area and found this very old bottle.  

It says "TEWKSBURY BROS ROSEVILLE, OHIO" 

 

 

 

An advertisement in the Roseville High School Play, “BIMBO”… November 2-3, 1927 

 

TEWKSBURY’S ICE CREAM PARLOR 

“The home of Good Ice Cream Soft drinks” 

Bottles were apparently produced for TEWKSBBURY BROS. 



Until a photo from around the 1920’s for the Ice Cream Parlor, here is an online screen-captured image  

where the parlor was located at 271 N. Main Street. 

 

 



 

 

Here is the map location of 271 N. Main Street 

(which also shows the Avondale State Wildlife Area where the bottle was found) 

 

 


